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God has been gracious to us! 

A bad car accident, COVID-19 and 2 hurricanes. 
This has a been quite a year for trusting in our God. We are grateful for 
His protection and provision. Much of what he provided for us he did so 
through you, our partners in ministry. Thank you for investing your time 
in prayer and your financial resources in our support. In this way we are 
able to serve God by investing in the lives of many Hondurans. 

What a year!

Back on the road
We finally have our own wheels again after a 5-month delay due to 
COVID restrictions, 1 month of paperwork at the police department and 
1 ½ months in the repair shop. 

20-second summary
We have survived 2020 thus far!

God provided for the repair of 
the car from the accident and we 
are back on the road. Although 
with COVID restrictions there is 
no place to go.

The first phase of a distance 
learning curriculum is near dis-
tribution to pastors and church 
leaders in Honduras, Colombia 
and Peru.
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Training pastors during the pandemic

The restrictions on travel and gatherings in response to COVID-19 
have required us to pivot our strategies for training pastors and 
church leaders. Soon we will be delivering micro SD cards with 24 
lessons to pastors and church leaders in Honduras, Colombia and 
Peru. 

The first six lessons were taught in a pilot program here in Hondu-
ras. Here are some responses from our students.

Roberto

“Several years ago, we were praying that God would send people 
to teach us the Bible. This program is the answer to this prayer.” It 
was the first time this young man had any formal training in Bible 
study. He and his two friends were the first in his church to receive 
training and were happy to share what they learned.

Osmany 

“Thank you for helping with this training. We thank all the people 
of World Reach for their valuable work in online Christian educa-
tion.”

Gerson

“Thank you for sharing the Word of God through this study of the 
Bible.”

Producing these classes has been a growing experience for me. 
Over the past several years I have been learning video production 
and editing. Since May, I have edited 29 videos for this program 
which will assist our students through the study guide.

Thank you for your continued 
partnership with us in this mis-
sions endeavor. Your prayers, 
words of encouragement and 
financial investment are ways 
that we serve God together in his 
great strategy for his church. May 
we honor our Lord together as 
we do this.

THANK YOUTHANK YOU

Editing video of my brother Jon teaching 

Zoom sessions in pilot program

Getting help from my junior editor

Delivering aid after Hurricane Eta


